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              18th April 2022 

 

Executive Committee Resolution 

 

The following resolution was approved by the Executive Committee of the Gerrards 
Cross Community Association (“GXCA”) on 18th April 2022. 
 
 
“The Executive Committee resolves that in the event of the Association ceasing to 
operate, any surplus funds will be passed to the Holding Trustees of the World War 2 
Memorial Trust for the continuation of the objectives of GXCA and for community 
purposes similar to those currently provided by GXCA.   
 
This resolution sets aside and renders void the resolution on this subject dated 9th 
January 2020.” 
 
 
This resolution will be attached as an addendum to the GXCA Constitution.  

 

 

 

Penny Clinch 
Chairman of the Executive Committee 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

REGISTERED CHARITY NO. 300264                       REG VAT NO 207 7823 57

   

mailto:office@gxca.org.uk
http://www.gxca.org.uk/

